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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Debbie MacTavish <dmactav33@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 2:52 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Save lake Almanor

I am opposed to the Water Board staff recommendation in the draft EIR. In a time when there is great 
uncertainty regarding our changing climate,why would it make any sense to cause an increase to 
Lake Almanor's temperature? That would cause significant changes to the lake impacting all forms of 
life in and around the lake. I haven't seen any proof that the small amount of cold water the thermal 
curtain will provide downstream will be of any benefit long term, especially if it ruins the lake.  
There needs to be some accountability to all that will be impacted by this poorly thought out plan. 
 
Debbie MacTavish 
3307 Kennedy Ave 
Chico Ca 95973 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 
 


